A.

Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG PLC

on winning bid

4iG Public Limited Company (hereinafter: “4iG”, “4iG PLC”) hereby informs its Esteemed Investors and
the Participants of the Capital and Financial Markets that Volanbusz Kézlekedési Zrt. has announced the
bid of 4iG as the winning bid for the project "Operation of HKIR! in-vehicle equipment" in an open public
procurement procedure.
The net amount of the winning bid including options: HUF 6 448 467 440.
Duration of service: 24 months + optionally 8 months
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